
...what did you get for your boat, and is your boat thinking of you, too?! 
 
There for a moment, I wasn’t sure if we would need a kayak to get from point A to 
point B, whether that was on the road or trying to walk to the docks!  Relentless pour-
ing rain, king tides and the State letting out water from the reservoirs made for a per-
fect storm, which I can pleasantly say, the marina faired very well with only a few 
minor issues.   
 

Of course, along with high waters and seemingly endless rains, it ended up washing 
loads of debris into the waterways in and about the bay and delta regions.  Naturally, 
it has worked its way into the marina, inundating us with flotsam with each ebb and 
flood of the tide.  While we appreciate your help, please do not pull out the small de-
bris and lay it on the dock; this relieves one issue while creating another.  We ask if it 
becomes necessary to remove small twigs or sticks from the water around your boat, 
please help us by making the trip up to one of the large dumpster enclosures to dis-
pose of it properly.  However, if you spot a larger log or other navigational hazard, 
please call it into our office and we will work to get it secured out of the way until it 
can be removed safely at a later date.  We greatly appreciate your help in keeping our 
marina clean! 
 

Crossing over to some safety tips and other reminders: 
 

 Notification: The South restrooms will not have hot water until further notice.  
We are in the process of removing and replacing a leaking water heater, and we 
will remove the notices on the doors when the hot water has been restored.  We 
appreciate your understanding while we get this replaced as quickly as we can. 

 Safety tip #1: An issue I’ve seen over the years, but thank-
fully not frequent, has dealt with a plugged or malfunction-
ing vented loop on a head intake line.  The vented loop is 
designed to prevent a syphon from starting and overfilling 
the head aboard, when the head/toilet is below waterline, 
which could lead to a much larger issue such as sinking the 
vessel.  Please check your vented loop regularly, and ser-
vice/replace if needed.  As a additional safety measure, it’s 
good to get in the habit of closing any thru-hulls located 
below waterline when the boat is not in use. 

 Safety tip #2:  Before you remove your power cord from the electrical outlet on 
the dock box, please make sure to shut off the breaker associated with your cord.  
This will help prevent arcing from a load still potentially drawing from your ves-
sel and causing failure at the receptacle and your cord end.  

 Reminder: If or when the time comes to sell your boat, please stop in or call the 
Harbor Office to discuss the proper notification, potential for transferring the slip, 
and access to the dock for the buyer.   

 Reminder:  Parking lots are for your vehicle when you are on or using your boat.  
At no point should any vehicle be stored in the parking lot without express per-
mission granted by the Harbormaster.  Vehicles that are non-functioning, 

wrecked, or have expired tags are subject to citation and towing at the vehi-
cle owner’s expense. 
 

Happy Boating!  Harbormaster Rehberg 
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2023 Tide Tables  
Available in Marina Office 
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Greetings Marina Neighbors!  
 

Sierra Point Yacht Club will be open for Sunday breakfast on February 4th, 2023. Come and 
enjoy the best breakfast in town! Members pay $10 and non-members $15. No registration is 
necessary.  
 

For other events, information about the club and how to join us, please visit our website at: 
https://www.sierrapointyc.org 

 
 

 
Fair Winds, 
Martin Tali - Commodore 

 Ahhhh, the Sun! 
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To place an ad, please submit the following: 
 Provide a brief description (no more than 30 words), an image of the item, and a valid email and/or phone number. 
All listings must be submitted to Harbormaster’s office by the 20th of each month, and will be posted in the following month’s 
newsletter.   

 
35hp 2-stroke Evinrude: turns over but is taken apart and low-
er unit needs work; comes with remote throttle.  $200 
 
Manual marine toilet, no longer needed: $100 
 
If interested: Regan (478) 363-2650 

 
Dinghy rudder, center board and 2 sails, good condi-
tion, no longer needed: $150 
 
Sink—few stains that can easily be cleaned off: $50 
 
If interested: Regan (478) 363-2650 
 
 

Two J8 AC Delco Alternators.  One is newly refurbished (tag), asking $40.  
The other with double pulleys was removed from a running engine, asking 
$30, or will take $50 for both/obo. 

 
Ian (206) 660-8980 

 
Salmon fishing tackle— 
various prices. 
 
2lb fishing weights—$4/each 
 
Near new fishing net—$90 
 
Richard: (831) 325-9494 
 
 

 
Large Danforth anchor. Approx 32” shank. $130 at West Marine, now $50.  
 
Richard: (831) 325-9494 
 
 
 
 

 

Forshed 3 line snubbers. For 20mm 
(3/4 “) and smaller line. 22” long. 
$65 new, now $20 each  
LL Bean rolling duffle bag. LLB 
OXN93.  New, 34” by 15”. New 
$149, now $50.  
Australian Didgeridoo. $50 
 
Richard: (831) 325-9494 
 

 
 


